Angelin Comfort

Ang joined the SHSAA Board of Directors in June 2022 after being
elected as Women's Representative. Angelin was instrumental in
hosting the 2023 and 2025 SHSAA Women in Sport Conferences
(WISC). Ang was the first Board Member to serve a term as Equity
Director from 2023-25. During her time on the Board, Ang served as
the chairperson for the Track & Field Sport Advisory Group and served
on the following ad-hoc committees: Calendar (Seasons of Play) and
Program/Activity Review, ACM logistics, and Education Regarding
Player/Coach/Spectator Conduct Toward Officials Committees. At the
Board table, Ang was always well prepared and willing to offer
thoughtful insight during discussion and debate. Thank you, Angelin,
for your service to the Saskatchewan High Schools Athletic
Association and enjoy your well-deserved retirement!

Dan Alspach

Dan Alspach's contributions to the Board of Directors spanned four
years while serving as the Section Il representative and as Vice
President the past two years. Dan led the Basketball Sport Advisory
Group and served on the following committees: Officials’, Coaching
Development, Classification, Program/Activity Review, and Education
Regarding Player/Coach/Spectator Conduct Toward Officials
Committee. Dan is very passionate about high school sport and
believes in creating opportunities for student athletes. Dan wiill
remain active in the school sport community as he continues his
roles of teacher/coach/athletic director at Melville Composite and as
Athletic Commissioner of East Central District.

Ken Garinger

Ken Garinger has been a part of the Board for the last two years as
the LEADS rep. He was the chair for the Curling Sport Advisory Group
as well as serving on the Finance & Management, ACM logistics,
Sportsmanship, and Doubles Curling Committees. Ken was a strong
supporter of Board Members and Office Staff and utilized his
knowledge from his HR role with Chinook School Division. Ken has a
well-rounded viewpoint which was informed from his days as a
teacher, principal, and superintendent. Thank you, Ken, for your
service to the Saskatchewan High Schools Athletic Association and
good luck in your continued administrative position.




